



Dear Friends,

Alavi's popular and well-known calendar is again ready for distribution. Every year we carefully read hundreds of feedback and improve the calendar. It was your request to prepare the calendar earlier so you have it before Nowruz. We are trying our best to make it happen this year!

To order your calendar, simply fill out this request form and preferably email it back to <u>Info@alavifoundation.org</u>. You can also mail it to <u>Alavi Foundation</u>, 650 Fifth Avenue, Suite #2406, New York, NY 10019 or fax it to (646) 619-4272.

A minimum of \$10 donation is suggested for each calendar; your donation goes directly towards the principle cost of calendars' publication.

Organization	Contact person	Phone	
Contact e-email			
Number of calendars _			
Donation Amount \$			
Shipping Address:			
☐ Individual	Name	Phone	
Contact e-email			
Number of calendars _			
Donation Amount \$			
Shipping Address:			
-			

(NOTE: check /money order payable to: KATHLEEN A. ROBERTS, INTERIM TRUSTEE)

Warm regards,

Alavi Foundation